
As a mom, a responsible citizen, a family doctor, and the sibling of a brother who died of gun suicide, I must advocate for gun safety 
laws. Safe Firearm Storage will help protect our children and our communities. 1/3 of youth gun suicides and unintentional deaths 
could be prevented. My family is devastated by my brother’s gun suicide. It always seems preventable to me. Please support HB 
2510 Secure Firearm Storage so others do not have to experience this incredible loss and trauma.


